
This issue of the Monthly Energy Review is
dedicated to the memory of Chuck Allen,
whom we lost on February 27, 2002.  Chuck
served as Principal Analyst on the Monthly
Energy Review for nearly two decades.  His
friends and colleagues at the Energy
Information Administration treasure our
memories of a man who loved the process of
creating this report, cared about every number
in it, and measured the success of his day by
how many people he helped.  


